
 

Dear Supporter,

In the realm of music, the beauty of a symphony lies not in the isolated notes of a single
instrument, but in the harmonious convergence of an entire orchestra. Each musician,
with their unique instrument, contributes a vital voice to the collective masterpiece. As a
child and even into young adulthood, I played the violin. While I enjoyed the music I
created alone, I was captivated by the music I created as a part of an orchestra. 

Similarly, within our community, every individual possesses unique gifts and talents.
When we come together in collaboration, we create a symphony that can transcend the
sum of its parts.

Imagine a vibrant community where every voice is valued and heard, where diverse
perspectives weave together to shape a tapestry of hope, worth, and possibility. This
vision is at the heart of our work at The Margaret Home.

For too long, the voices of women residing in our halls have been silenced. But now, we
are creating safety and securing for them to find their voice, and empowering them to
sing it with confidence, encouraging their children to do the same.

With each voice that emerges from the shadows, our community symphony grows
richer and more beautiful. Together, we create a resounding chorus of hope, worth, and
possibility. This becomes the inheritance of the next generation. 

Thank you for collaborating with The Margaret Home in this transformative journey.
Together, we are bringing the beautiful sound of our community members' voices out of
silence and into actualization.

To all of you who volunteer, support, advocate, donate
materials, and give gifts – thank you. You are putting
plans into place and watching the beautiful outcomes. We
couldn’t do this important work without each of you. 

Peace,

Paula Belemjian
Founder & Executive Director


